
LAKESIDE WATERWORKS, INC. 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNTY OF PASCO 

DOCKET NO. 160195-WS 

AFFIRMATION OF MAILING 

This statement submitted on May 10, 2017, affirms that the Customer Meeting Notice for the 

staff assisted rate case was mailed via US mail service to the customers of Lakside Waterworks, 

Troy Rendell 
Manager of Regulated Utilities 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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